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Ve . _ UNITED STATES o vy B~
. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 39/
REGION 1l ' '

101 MARIETTA ST., N.W,, SUITE 3100
ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303

JAN 31 1980

In Reply Refer To:
RIT :RWW ,
50-390/79-45
50-391/79-39

Tennessee Valley Authority
Attn: H. G, Parris

Manager of Power
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

. Thank you for your letter of January 24, 1980, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the items of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-91 and. CPPR-92; brought to your
attention in our letter of January 4, 1980. We will examine your
corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

‘ We appreciate your cooperation with us.:

Sincerely,

ack C.~Bry£§t, Acting Chief

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

cc: J. F. Groves
" Plant Superintendent -
Post Office Box 2000
Spring City, Tennessee 37381

Josepl: E. Wilkins
Project Manager -
Post Office Box 2000
: Spring City, Tennessee 37381

J. F. Cox N
400 Commerce Street ' . - : 3
wlocl3l c-K ' | ‘
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

‘ cc's continued on page 2 . o
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D. L. Lambert

Project Engineer _

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

E. G. Beasley _
Tennessee Valley Authority
309 Grant's Building
Knoxville, Tennessee 37902
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